
 
 
                              

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
August 9, 2024  
 
The Manager 
BSE Limited 
Corporate Relationship Department, 
Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers 
Dalal Street, Mumbai 400 001 

 

 
Subject: Response to email from BSE Limited regarding Company's intimation dated 
July 19, 2024 pursuant to Regulation 30 of the SEBI (LODR) Regulations 2015 
 
Scrip Code : BSE – 500304 
 
Dear Sir/Madam, 
 
This has reference to your email with regard to Company’s disclosure dated July 19, 2024, 
intimating change in one Senior Management Personnel of the Company. 
 
The intimation of cessation of employment was submitted after 24 hours to the stock 
exchanges due to an inadvertent interpretation of overlapping disclosure requirements for such 
changes under Schedule III of SEBI (Listing Obligations & Disclosure Requirements) 
Regulations 2015. We shall ensure adherence to this timeline in future, as clarified by you.  
 
Thanking you, 
 
Yours truly, 
For NIIT Limited 
 
 
 
Arpita B Malhotra 
Company Secretary &  
Compliance Officer 
 
arpita.malhotra@niit.com 
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